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From: Chris Canfield - DNR
To: Susana Lara-Mesa (slaramesa@kpk.com)
Cc: John Axelson - DNR; John Montoya - DNR; James Precup - DNR; Margaret Ash - DNR
Subject: Unsatisfactory Field Inspection No. 671100778
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2014 3:47:00 PM


Susana,
 
The subject field inspection identifies a concrete produced water vault as being in unsatisfactory
condition.  Please submit for my review and approval either a plan to verify the integrity of that vault
(e.g. evacuation of the vault, inspection of its walls and floor by COGCC staff, and hydrostatic testing
with potable water) or a Form 27 detailing closure/removal activities and associated sampling to
determine if the vault lost containment.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
 
Office: (303) 894-2100, 5183
Cell: (720) 347-7484
chris.canfield@state.co.us
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